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Greetings BFC! 

 

We hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful and safe week despite the continuous rainy and humid 

weather. 

Marriage Course starting soon! 
 

As many of you have heard, The Marriage Course will be starting again this Fall, Friday 

September 28th. 

However to make this happen we need your help. We require volunteers in order to ensure the 

success of the program so that the couples can have a wonderful experience. We only ask for 

your help once a week. We need cooks to prepare the meals and babysitters to take care of the 

children so that our couples can completely devote this time to each other. 

If you are interested, please fill out the form below, otherwise volunteer registration will be 

available in person after Sunday Service until the program starts. 

Click HERE to fill out the volunteer form. 

 

Click here to watch the latest Weekly Update 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

6th Anniversary of True Father's Seonghwa 

In an effort to create a beautiful environment for the 6th anniversary of True Father's Seonghwa, 

we encourage everyone to continue our precious tradition and make an offering of love and 

gratitude in memory of our dear True Father. The suggested donation is $300 per family, and of 

course, all donations are appreciated and will be gratefully received. 

To make your offering, you can visit the website in the following link: 6th Seonghwa Anniversary 

Special Donation 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Harvest Festival 
Camp Shehaqua will have its Harvest Festival from September 21st through 23rd, 

coordinated by our very own Denthew Learey. Registration will open September 1st. We hope 

to see many of you there. 

Congratulation to Dr. Shimmyo! 
 

We would like to congratulate Dr. Shimmyo in his accomplishment of achieving the position of a 

Tribal Messiah. He was able to complete this feat by blessing 430 couples. Let us all be sure to 

recognize him for this amazing accomplishment. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Congratulation to BCSF Participants and athletes! 
We would like to congratulate all of the participants and athletes of this year BCSF for their 

accomplishments. We would also like to thank all of the people who dedicated there time and 

energy in supporting those who participated in the events, it could not of happened without all of 

you. 

 


